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    Lowell “Buddy” 

Mason 

website: 
www.lowellmason.com 

 
     What a blessing to read on 

Facebook that Lowell is still able to 

join is son, Duke, in doing concerts 

close to his home in Missouri.  This 

has been a passion of Lowell’s since 

he was a child, and the Lord continues 

to use him to be a blessing! 

     You are aware that we often use 

Buddy’s “thought for the day” on our 

Facebook page.  We have recently 

found some of his friends who have 

been liking our posts on the Churches 

of Christ/Christian Church Facebook 

page. 

    Their son-in-law, Brad is having 

heart problems and will need a 

transplant.   Please keep him in prayer 

as well! 

 

David & Dawn 

(Berry) Degler 
A Christian 

Ministry in the 

National Parks 
For more than 60 years — ACMNP 
has given a Christian interpretation 
to the awe and grandeur of God’s 
creation in the nation’s national 
parks. ACMNP has always been a 
ministry in rather than to the 
national parks, serving employees, 
residents, and visitors through 
interdenominational worship 
services on Sundays. 

Today, ACMNP lives its mission by 
sending roughly 200 ministry team 
members into 75 locations in 25 
national parks from Alaska to the 
Virgin Islands. Over 30,000 people 
worship together in ACMNP 
services every year, experiencing 
the glory of God by seeing it first-
hand — nothing compares to the 
inspiration that comes from 
worshipping God the Creator in the 
beautiful outdoors! 
    Keep David, Dawn, their family 
and ministry in prayer, there in 
Colorado! 

 David Anderson 

David is one of 

Charlene 

Anderson’s son.  He is serving in 

the Navy in Hawaii.  He is involved 

in the chaplaincy as well as active 

in leading a “home” church. 

    Continue to keep his family, his 

studies and ministry in prayer! 

    

 

Teaching 

the Word 

(through 

our 

Website)  

    
     We continue to offer teaching 

through our Sunday School and 

Bible Study on Wednesday 

Morning.  We also do Bible Studies 

in the homes of some of our 

people who have requested it.  

We then make available through 

our website, numerous Bible 

Studies than anyone around the 

world can download for free.  

Throughout the month, several of 

these studies are viewed.  

Children’s Bible Stories are also 

available and quite popular as 

well. 

Visit our site:  pinerunchurch.org 

and share it with your family and 

friends! 

 

SOCIAL 

MEDIA 

PRESENCE 
Look up “Pine Run Church” on these 

media formats and follow our posts.  

Several times a week you can find 

what’s coming up along with 

devotional thoughts! 

Snapchat—44 people are following 

Instagram- 51 people are following 

Twitter—1 person following 

Facebook—121 people are following 

    We are using social media to stay in 

touch and encourage High School 

youth that Paul worked with at Rock 

Lake Christian Assembly, this past 

July.  We have recently added the 

Christian Churches/Churches of Christ 

group to places where we post. 

     Facebook was also one of the 

means we used to get the word out 

about the additional Food 

Distribution.  Nearly 3,000 people 

were reached.  Largest response by 

age group were the 35-44 age group; 

followed closely by the 25-34 year 

olds. 
Clio Area Ministerial 

Association 
    FOOD DISTRIBUTION:  

Congregations have spoken and the 

entire schedule for 2020 is now filled!. 

  The Ministerial association had a 

table at the Clio Can-Do Color Run.  

New Testaments were purchased for 

distribution; along with Gospels/Acts 

scriptures that were provided by the 

Catholic Church.  We also promoted 

the Food Distribution!  If that wasn’t 

enough to get us noticed; 

a runaway golf cart drew 

attention! 

http://www.lowellmason.com/

